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This is a terrible idea for all Oregonians.  This state has already thrown so much 

money at providing meals, housing, drugs, and actual cash at these individuals.  It is 

NOT WORKING!!  You are driving people to go out of business or just plain leave the 

state. I am tired of these individuals vandalizing, loitering, and driving my property 

values in the toilet.  I am a business owner in Oregon and I have had to spend so 

much money on security to combat this issue.  These people need real help...NOT 

MONEY!!  Lets look at rehab, jail, and hospitals to get them the help they really 

need...not cash and housing that is nicer than some of the honest tax paying citizens 

live in.  Get a BACK BONE and make the tough choice for honest help, not a band 

aide that might get you social welfare votes!!  Let us bring back family values to 

Oregon!! 

 

I am a very frustrated business owner and Oregonian!! 


